
 

 

Wednesday, April 22nd, 2020 
 

 
Dear families,  

 
We hope this finds each of you healthy and finding ways to stay connected 
during this time of uncertainty.  We are writing to provide you with an update 

in light of Governor Baker's announcement yesterday. 
 
In accordance with the Governor's recommendation we will continue our 

suspension of in person visits through June 29th unless there is evidence of 
a significant change between now and then and a co-occurring shift in 

recommendations.   
 
We will continue to provide services remotely as we have been doing.  

 
Between now and the end of June we will be working to put together a 

contingency plan to re-start our community based services if conditions 
allow.  We will rely on guidance from the Department of Public Health and 
other relevant agencies regarding safe, evidence-based practices to mitigate 

risk to our clients, families and our therapists.  In keeping with our 
commitment to individualized services, we will work with each client and family 

to ensure that we have a plan that feels safe and feasible for each individual 
and their family.  We will likely also continue to offer remote services as an 
option even once we resume in-person sessions.   

 
We are looking forward with optimism, creativity and a commitment to safety.   

 
Please do not hesitate to reach out at any time.   
 

Warmly, 
Brooke and Jane 

 


